
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
 

State Road (SR) 25/US 27 Safety Improvements Project 
MP 12.599 in Palm Beach County to MP 25.854 South of the                            
City of South Bay, Florida                                                 
Financial Project ID: 439929-1-52-01          

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information on the SR 25/US 27 
Safety Improvements Project from north of the Everglades Wildlife Management Area to south of the City of South 
Bay in Palm Beach County, Florida.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS  
• Widening the roadway shoulders  
• Replacing or resetting guardrails along the roadway 
• Installing rumble strips and internally illuminated 

retroreflective pavement markings along the             
roadway shoulders 

• Adding a median acceleration lane and flashing          
beacons at the Okeelanta Road intersection 

• Adding outside and median acceleration lanes at the 
County Road 827/Bolles Canal Road intersection 

 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
• Construction will occur in phases to minimize impacts   

to the public 

• One lane and the shoulder may be closed in either direc-
tion, Monday through Sunday; however, continuous lane 
closure will not exceed 3 miles 

• Construction Personnel will coordinate with businesses 
if any short-term driveway closures are needed. Access 
to properties will be maintained at all times, and drive-
ways will not be permanently closed or relocated. 

• Detailed lane closure information will be provided in the 
FDOT weekly traffic report during the life of the project 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 

economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Jessica Lewis, FDOT Project Manager  
jessica.lewis@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 459-0908  
 

Isel Munoz, Project Administrator  
isel.munoz@exp.com or (561) 657-5420 
 

Melissa Readling, Community Outreach Specialist     
mreadling@corradino.com or (772) 577-8803  

Construction Cost: $18 Million          Construction Start: January 3, 2022          Estimated Completion: Summer 2024 

SR 25/US 27 Safety Improvements Project  

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA  
 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com  
 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 
 

Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
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